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KASEP:   
The winter KASEP brochure is now available on our website and hard copies can be 
found in the KCC office, Hilltop office and Kensington Library. The winter session begins 
Tuesday, January 3rd. Registration for winter KASEP is Tuesday December 6th at 
7:00pm for kindergarten and 7:30pm for grades 1-6. 
We have added some new classes this session with Ultimate Frisbee on Wednesdays 
and Garden Gnomes and Glitter on Tuesdays. KASEP will be offering 70 classes after 
school, each week for kids Kindergarten through 6th grade. 
 
 
KCC: 
KCC offices will be closed December 19th through January 2nd for winter break. 
 
The Blood Drive on Nov. 23rd received 12 donations of lifesaving units of blood. When 
whole blood is broken down into its components, it has the potential to positively affect 
the lives of three patients. This means that Kensington Community has contributed to 
helping save the lives of 141 people at this blood drive.  
 
 
ADULT/OTHER CLASSES: 
Art Classes- Jewelry Making w/ April Schlanger -Wednesdays in December at 6:00pm 
in the Recreation Building Room C 
Tai Chi with Nobuo Nishi Fridays 9:30-11am. Community Center, drop in fee of $15 
Strength & Balance Yoga with Anja Brogstrom Tuesdays 8:30am and Gentle Yoga 
Thursdays 11:30am in the Community Center, drop in fee of $20. 
Family Yoga will continue in the park near the Recreation Building, weather permitting 
on Saturdays. 
10:00-10:45 (kids aged 2 to 5) and @ 11:00-11:45 (kids aged 6 to 12) 
 
TENNIS COURTS:  
Tennis Court reservations are required for weekends by calling the KCC office at 
 510-525-0292. 
$7 residents and $10 non-resident for 1 hour of court time; checks can be made out to 
KPPCSD and left in the KCC office mail box. Weekdays are on a first come first serve 

basis except during KASEP/Summer camp tennis classes. 


